
From: "Wayne T. Reiersen" <reiersen@pppl.gov>


Date: January 9, 2007 5:13:26 PM EST


To: "Lawrence E. Dudek" <ldudek@pppl.gov>, <mjc@ornl.gov>, "Thomas G. Brown" <tbrown@pppl.gov>, "Michael E. Viola" <mviola@pppl.gov>, "Erik D. Perry" <eperry@pppl.gov>, "Bradley E. Nelson" <nelsonbe@ornl.gov>, "Michael R. Kalish" <mkalish@pppl.gov>, <xdw@ornl.gov>, "Horng-Ming Fan" <hmfan@pppl.gov>, "Arthur W. Brooks" <abrooks@pppl.gov>, "Robert A. Ellis" <rellis@pppl.gov>


Cc: "Joseph D. Rushinski" <jrushins@pppl.gov>, "Fred Dahlgren" <fdahlgre@pppl.gov>, "Bradley E. Nelson" <nelsonbe@ornl.gov>, "Geoffrey J. Gettelfinger" <ggettelf@pppl.gov>, "Ronald L. Strykowsky" <rstrykowsky@pppl.gov>, "Hutch Neilson" <hneilson@pppl.gov>, "Marianne Tyrrell" <mtyrrell@pppl.gov>


Subject: Structures (WBS 15) design peer review


Folks,


I would like to hold a peer review of the alternate Structures design.  If successful, we would adopt it as the baseline and use it as the basis of planning for ECP53.


The review will be next Wednesday, January 17 at 2pm in the Engineering Conference Room.  Remote participants can dial in on 866.718.9081 passcode 706670.


I would ask that Dudek (chair), Brown, Cole, Viola, Perry, and Brooks serve on the review committee.  Reiersen and Dahlgren will be presenting the alternate design.


Thanks,


Wayne

